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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that Hill View Primary School will be celebrating the 80th 
Anniversary of VE Day with a range of exciting activities for all our pupils. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for our school community to come together and commemorate this significant 
historical event in a fun and engaging way. 
 
As part of our celebrations, the whole school will take part in a special lunchtime ‘Street Party’ on 
Thursday 8th May. This will be a fantastic occasion where children can enjoy a picnic-style lunch 
together, bringing the spirit of the 1945 celebrations to life. 
 
Children who usually have a hot school meal will be able to book a picnic lunch using the normal 
booking method. We encourage all children to get involved and enjoy this unique experience with 
their classmates. 
 
To add to the celebrations, children are invited to come to school dressed in red, white and blue to 
show their support and mark this special day in true patriotic style. 
 
We look forward to marking this important anniversary with the children and making it a 
memorable day for all. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Ward 
Year 4 Teacher 
History Leader 

 
 

 
 


